
CHICAGO STATE UNIVERSITY COLLEGE OF PHARMACY STUDENTS 
PARTICIPATE IN STATEWIDE COMPETITION 

 

 

(SPRINGFIELD)-Ms. Robin Carney, 4th-professional year and Mr. Anthony Vu, 3rd-

professional year students from Chicago State University College of Pharmacy (CSU-COP) 

recently competed in the 2011 Illinois Pharmacists Association (IPhA) Student Pharmacist 

Patient Counseling Competition at the IPhA Annual Meeting in Springfield, Illinois. 

 

This state-wide competition, focused on demonstrating a command and application of 

patient medication counseling skills, included students representing colleges and schools of 

pharmacy from Illinois and Missouri. 

  

The College is proud to announce that Robin received second-place in the competition. The 

College extends congratulations to Robin and celebrates the continued professional 

achievements of our students. 

 


